HELP SAVE FREE PARKING IN HAREFIELD !!!

- (1)HILLINGDON COUNCIL wants to introduce CAR PARKING CHARGES into HAREFIELD, namely the CAR PARK off the High Street.
- (2)They want to do this despite HAREFIELD being a remote community compared with other parts of the Borough and the detrimental effect it would have on RESIDENTS and BUSINESSES/SHOPS who are already STRUGGLING.
- (3) HAREFIELD is limited in its facilities so don't let the COUNCIL TAKE FREE PARKING AWAY FROM US.
- (4) SAY NO! to PARKING CHARGES and the installation of PARKING EQUIPMENT or any resources installed in HAREFIELD to enforce PARKING CHARGES.

SAY NO!!! NOW!!! BEFORE PARKING CHARGES ARE INTRODUCED TO YOUR STREET!!!

SIGN THE PETITION IN-STORE OR ONLINE

www.savefreeparking.co.uk

SEND A LETTER

Rebecca Leaman	Name:
Town Centre Improvements Officer	Address & Postcode:
Community Engagement and	
Town Centre Improvements	
Residents Services 4W/05	
London Borough of Hillingdon	
Civic Centre	
Hyhridge HRS 1HW	

Dear Becky

I do not want Parking Charges introduced into Harefield, and I call upon Hillingdon Council to withdraw plans to do so.

I am not looking to compromise on this issue, and want written assurances the Council has abandoned all plans to introduce such charges.

SIGNED: PRINT NAME:

This letter can be posted to the address on the top left of this letter or handed into shops displaying 'HELP SAVE FREE PARKING IN HAREFIELD' posters.

Thank you